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31st October 2018
Planning Dept.,
Waverley Borough Council.

Dear Sir,

Planning Application Reference: WA/2018/1488  6  High Street, Haslemere.
I write on behalf of The Haslemere Society to comment upon the above planning application.

Generally, the Society is supportive of such commercial developments to ensure the continued vibrancy of the town centre however, there are two specific issues we ask that you consider and apply appropriate conditions if you are minded to approve the application:
1.    Deliveries and waste removal
This could have a serious adverse effect on amenity of local residents and we  request that any approval should govern/restrict the times when this is permitted to minimise disruption and noise.
2.    Parking

As there is no parking provided for the flats within the proposed development there is concern that providing contract parking in the public car parks for the flat owners will exacerbate the already inadequate amount of public parking in the town centre and such contracts should therefore not be entered into.
Your faithfully,

C. L. R. Boobyer

Planning Committee Member

The Haslemere Society
